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Kodj o Afewu <kodj o@interchange.ubc.ca>
Friday, March 12, 2010 9:35 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
cftcfeedback@fxdd.com
Regulation of Retail Forex

Dear Secretary Stawick,

I write to object to the proposed reduction of forex leverage from the current level of 100:1 to 10:1.

This will interfere with smooth flow of the business and will reduce client margins, which will ultimately reduce
taxes to the Federal/State Governments and individual’s giving power.

Please, do not implement this new proposal.

Thank you,

Kodjo Afewu

Client ID: RIN 3038-AC61


